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Brede Bulletin 
10th June 2022 

Responsible – Inquisitive – Confident – Inspired - Respectful 
 

Dear parents and carers,  
It has been a very active start to term 6, including a workout workshop on Monday, a Cricket 
Festival on Wednesday morning and a visit from a champion kickboxer too!  

Mrs Elliott & Mrs Knock 

 

Star of the Week 
Congratulations to our stars of the week who have demonstrated their 
athletic ability.  
Owls: Max H for his excellent attitude towards his swimming lessons.  
Foxes: Chloe A-H for her positive attitude in PE lessons. 
Rabbits: Reggie R for his enthusiasm during the activities with the 
kickboxer.  
Hedgehogs: Margot T for trying hard to learn new skills in PE. 

 

Readers of the Week 
Congratulations to our readers of the week: 
Owls: Maci G, Heidi J and Evelynn M. 
Foxes: Caroline F. 
Rabbits: Poppy-Jayne M. 
Hedgehogs: Edward W and Jules M. 
This week Gaston resides in Owls and mini-Gaston in Rabbits. 

 

Reading Certificates 
Certificates were handed out in assembly today to: 
Billy-Jay B (50), Harley I, Harry O and Chloe P (100), Ruby S (150). 

 

Healthy Habits Workshop 
Andy and Taylor from the School Health Team delivered a workout to some 
of our children on Monday. It was a great way to get our hearts pumping and 
understand the importance of exercise and having a healthy diet. Look out 
for their leaflet coming home about the FREE ‘Ready Steady Go!’ offer from 
the School Health Service.  

 

Claremont Cricket Festival 
Well done to Frank H, James F, Ned J, Heidi J, Fynn R, Fraiser R, Maci G, 
Cole M and Kayne S who represented the school at the Cricket Festival on 
Tuesday. They all played to the best of their ability and enjoyed a session 
from Sussex Cricket coaches. 

 

Sports for School – Athlete Visit  
We were delighted to welcome kickboxing champion Jessica Fleischer to 
school on Wednesday, to motivate us all into activity. She shared her 
extraordinary story of resilience and determination in a male dominated 
sport and enthused everyone to train with her, as well as bringing her 
kickboxing belts to show to us. The playground was filled with children doing 
spotty dogs, leg drives, push ups and star jumps. Thank you for your 
generous sponsorship for the event, where the total will be revealed shortly. 
The funds raised will be shared between the charity and the school. There 
are several prizes for those who raised incredibly generous amounts that 
will be sent to us shortly, which we will pass on to the children in turn. You 
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can see a clip of her in action here (she trains under a different name): 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=RyhbXmufDi0  

*We were supposed to have been joined by Darran Challis but he had to 
cancel through injury – an occupational hazard for these sport people!* 

  

 

Sporting achievement 
Congratulations to Cole M for all his recent football achievements. It was 
lovely to share this in our celebration assembly this morning. We always like 
to hear about your successes outside of school. 

 

Picture competition 
Congratulations to the winners of the Parish Council colouring and design 
competition for new play equipment on the recreation ground. Barnaby B, 
Ava H, Isla B and Henry T each received a prize from Cllr Les Nottage and 
Cllr Julia Allison during our celebration assembly this morning.   

 

Parent Information 
Sun safety: As we move into sunnier weather, please ensure your child has 

sun cream applied or is able to apply it themselves. Children must not share 
sun cream when in school. We also advise that children have a sun hat in 
school and a water bottle that they can regularly refill.  

 

Diary Dates 
Tuesday 14.06.22 Cricket Festival Selected children 

Wednesday 15.06.22 Safety in Action  Y6 children 

Friday 17.06.22 
2.30pm 

New Reception Parent 
meeting 

Sept. ’22 Reception children 
parents 

Tuesday 21.06.22 Battle Abbey School trip Rabbits and Foxes 

Tuesday 28.06.22 – 
Thursday 30.06.22 

Mallydams Residential Owls 

Tuesday 5.07.22 Online safety workshop Open to all parents 

Monday 11.07.22 Kingswood Activity Day Whole school 

Wednesday 13.07.22 Sports Day  Whole school – parents 
welcome Reception - Y3 am, 
Y4-6 pm 

Friday 15.7.22 Leavers’ Assembly 9am 
Tea Party 2pm 

Y6 Parents 

Thursday 21.07.22 INSET day – school closed Whole school 

Friday 22.07.22 School closed in lieu of the 
Jubilee Bank Holiday. 

Whole school 

 

 

Safeguarding 
If you have any concerns regarding safeguarding, please speak to any of 
the staff below: 

 Mrs Bulgin – Designated Safeguarding Lead 

 Mrs Burrows / Mrs Knock / Mrs Elliott -  Deputy DSLs 
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